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Our Christian values: Compassion, forgiveness, trust, respect, courage and  perseverance 

HEAD’S BLOG 

What a wonderful time we all had on Thursday celebrating World Book Day!  The day was jam-packed 

with an array of creative activities in response to a picture book selected by each class teacher…  more 

details later in the newsletter.  Thanks to Mrs Bray for providing the inspiration, and a fantastic selection of 

books, for a brilliant day! 

Thanks to those of you that attended our Parent Forum.  Notes from the meeting can be found at the 

end of this newsletter.  One thing that was announced was the new Reading page on our website.  It’s 

titled ‘Reading and Bishop Bronescombe’ and you can find it under the ‘Our School’ tab.  We have    

included photos of events, useful information, including the presentations from our parent events, and 

recommended reads.  More will be added over time.   

A parent also asked if we could remind you of the e-books website so here it is: 

https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/for-home/find-a-book/library-page   Click on the 'join us' tab to register.  

Have a great weekend and if the weather continues to be rubbish, make the most of it and curl up with 

a good book!   

              Mrs Carmichael 

Fire Station Visit 

Key Stage One visited St. Austell Fire Station this week as part of our topic ‘The Great Fire of London’. 

We had a really engaging session learning about the responsibilities of those in the fire service and      

exploring the different aspects of the fire engine and equipment. We also had a great amount of fun 

dressing our teachers up in the uniform and using the water hoses! A huge thank you to our parent 

helpers who kindly accompanied our visit. We look forward to welcoming the St Austell Fire Station 

team back into school at the end of this topic so we can share our new learning with them. 



THIS WEEK’S PHOTO’S GALLERY  

World Book Day 2020 

What a fabulous effort from pupils and staff alike! 

Here are some photos to share with you all - 



 Classes % Lates Class % Lates 

Little Doves 96.9 1 Pelicans 99.35 2 

Little Fish 96.03 0 Angels 98.21 2 

Little Lambs 100 2 Faith 94.33 1 

Peacocks 93.1 0 Hope 97.32 1 

Phoenix 99.33 0     

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 ATTENDANCE 

BAD WEATHER EMERGENCY PROCEDURES 

In the event of snow or extremely bad weather, we will text out to all parents any closure news. It will also 
be posted on our website, the County Council website and announced on Radio Cornwall/Pirate FM.  If we take 
the decision to close the school during the school day, you do not need to contact us before collecting your 
child as this would only overload the telephone lines.  Please rest assured we will NOT close the school until 
all children have been collected.       Many Thanks 

Lost Property 

We have a large amount of lost property in reception.  

Please come and have a look for items your child is missing as anything unclaimed will be recycled at the end 
of this term. 

Thank you. 



READING 

 

What a feast of reading we’ve had this week. 

Reading Meeting for KS2 Parents 

Thank you to those parents who attended the KS2 Reading Meeting for parents on Monday and Tuesday, 
where we looked at how parents can support reading at home. If you missed it, but would like to find out 
about what we discussed, the Powerpoint presentation and the Recommended Reading lists for KS2 are now 
on the Reading page of the school website:  

https://www.bishopbronescombe.co.uk/web/useful_reading_information_for_pupils_and_parents/450940. 

Audio Books 

At the meetings, we discussed how important it is to develop fluency by reading aloud and by people reading 
aloud to you. We also discussed how listening to Audiobooks can help children develop fluency as they are  
listening to a good model of reading aloud. The World Book Day site is offering FREE audio books of several 
children’s books up until March 29th. Unfortunately, they are not downloadable, but it would be worth making 
use of them. They are available at https://www.worldbookday.com/world-of-stories/ and there are lots of pop-
ular titles, like Julia Donaldson’s ‘What the Ladybird Heard’ and ‘The 13th Storey Treehouse’ by Andy Griffiths 
and Terry Denton. 
 
World Book Day 

On Thursday, everyone had a wonderful time celebrating picture books. We discussed, debated, drew, painted, 
posed for photos, predicted, reasoned, philosophised, created, constructed and were mesmerised, surprised 
and delighted by beautiful illustrations and magical words and worlds. Our children helped us turn a small part 
of their classrooms into an area where we can show how much we enjoyed our World Book Day book. Here are 
the front covers of some of the books that we enjoyed; maybe you could ask your child which book that they 
learned about? 



SCHOOL NOTICES PAGE 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminder - 

The drop off zone should NOT be used for parking, but to stop, 

drop and go! 

We have been alerted to a few near misses and want to ensure 

our pupils are safe. 

Thank you for your support. 

Look out for the ‘BB Friends’ Tuck Shop’ 

   Every Thursday after school in the ark, until the 

end of term. 

Children In Need 
A massive thanks to everyone for 
raising the fantastic amount of 

£220.03. 



 

 

Please note: Whilst we may advertise clubs, activities or organisations in our newsletter, Bishop Bronescombe School are 

not responsible for carrying out checks on these external groups. Parents/carers should ensure that they are satisfied that 

the correct insurance, qualifications and DBS checks are in place to ensure the welfare of their children if they participate 

or attend such events/clubs etc. 

Celtic Cross Education Initial Teacher Training Open Sessions 

  

As part of our Initial Teacher Training School Direct programme, we are holding Trust Open Sessions for 

anyone interested in training to be a teacher with CCE. 

  

The sessions are on: 

Wednesday 18th March from 6.00pm at Unit 15, Victoria Trading Estate, Victoria Business Park 

Wednesday 25th March from 2.00pm at Bishop Bronescombe School 

Wednesday 29th April from 2.00pm at St Michael's Helston 

Light refreshments will be provided 

  

These sessions are an opportunity to listen to information about the School Direct process, meet some 

of the Trust leaders who will be delivering training, visit some of the schools involved and generally find 

out more about what is involved in teacher training within a CCE Trust school. 

  

If you are interested in attending any of the events please inform us by email using 

ITT@celticcross.education stating which event you would like to attend. 

We look forward to meeting you. 

mailto:ITT@celticcross.education







